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Dear Praying Friends,                                                        January 2020  
  

We had a great and busy start to 2020!  Our family wants to start the new year off by thanking the many 
churches and individuals that have partnered with us, financially and through prayer. We thank God for each one 
and realize we would not be here or be as effective without your prayers and support. Thank you! 

Earlier this month, we had a meeting with almost 40 teachers and leaders to discuss the future of the 9  
Bible institutes in Kenya and Uganda. As many of you know, our dear friend and mentor Randy Stirewalt has 
been fighting stage 4 cancer and all the sicknesses that have come along with it. We continue to pray for his    
healing and are thankful for every good report the doctors bring. As a result of the recent health challenges, there 
has been some providential changes that are being made here in the ministry. One of the areas of change we are 
seeking to work towards, is making each Bible school more dependent on the Kenyan churches. It will take some 
time, but it is good and necessary growth.  There is a wonderful group of men who love the Lord and are excited 
for the future of the ministry here. Please continue to be in prayer for all the people involved in the Bible           
institutes and churches. 

It was a joy to be in Mombasa for the second year of Bible school. We have 8 new students who have 
joined the other 9 and are excited to begin their time of learning. Mombasa has such a polarizing difference in 
religion. While there are many prosperity gospel preaching churches dotted throughout the city, there is also 
scores of Islamic mosques scattered throughout the city. The only remedy to either problem is the preaching of 
the true gospel and faithful local churches to disciple and train up believers. Please continue to pray for the city of 
Mombasa and the students who desire to plant churches there after graduation. Thank you for keeping Randy and 
Phyllis in your prayers as well, as we continue to trust the Lord to work everything out for His glory. God Bless! 

                 Living for Eternity, 

   Josh, Bethany, Abram and Journey Wormley 

Pastors meeting 
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Mombasa Bible School 


